San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club
Board Minutes for July 11, 2014

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Ringbom at 4:03 P.M. Board members Bill
Donovan, Mary Neal, Bob Clark, Jean Wilson, Leda Fields and Club Manager Barbara Weiss
were present. Phil O’Carroll was absent.

Minutes of the May 9™ and June13, 2014 meetings were read and approved.

Treasurer’s Report: The balance as of May 31, 2014 was $5904.74. Net income for May was
($112.85). The month’s table count was 108. The balance as of June 30, 2013 was $5760.39. Net
income for June was ($222.94). The month’s table count was 119.

Club Manager’s Report: Removing the Stop Card for a month was discussed a motion was
made by Leda and seconded by Bill Donovan. The motion carried with Bob Clark voting no and
Jean abstained. We will begin trial in August.

Directors will be asked to consistently check that the boards are the correct ones.
All announcements during a game will be made through the director.
Jim Soloman has become manager at Morro

Old Business: The 5" Friday, Aug 31 was selected as a Honor a Member Day. Pizza will be
served and a cake needs to be ordered.

New Business: Three seats are up for the Board come September. Bill Donovan, Bob and Leda
have agreed to run for re-election.

Beginning July 31, 5Cities DBC will be using the Senior Center in SLO while they wait for the
work on the Veterans’ Hall in Pismo to be finished.

All requests for the use of the Center on behalf of the bridge related to our Club need to be
submitted through the president.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:05 P.M. The next meeting will be August 8, 2014 following the
game.

Respectfully submitted,

Leda Fields



